
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER FAIR 

Our Summer Fair will take place in the school from 11am to 1pm on Saturday 9 July. There are lots 

of fun stalls and activities planned and everyone is welcome! If you are able to help on the day please 

speak to Miss Flint. 

 

DEPUTY HEADTEACHER APPOINTMENT 

Mrs Potter was successfully appointed as our new Deputy Headteacher and will begin this role from 

September 2022. She has been a valued member of our school team for 10 years and is committed to 

our school development priorities. I am sure you will join us in congratulating her! 

 

 

 

 

 NON-UNIFORM DAY 

There will be a non-uniform day on the last day of term, Tuesday 26 July.  

All monies raised from the day will go towards school fund which is then used to provide enrichment 

opportunities for the children. 

 

 

NEWS 

 The children enjoyed sports week and have participated enthusiastically in a range of 

sporting activities! 

 Children from Year 4 attended an able mathematics day at DCC and represented our 

school brilliantly! 

 Reception welcomed the ‘creepy crawlies’ into the classroom and had a lovely 

afternoon learning about the animals. 

 Y4 visited the Bridgewater Hall on Thursday to play with the Halle orchestra- what 

an amazing experience! 

SPONSORED WALK 2022 

Many thanks for the sponsor money that has already been sent into school. Please send any outstanding 

money into the school office as soon as possible. Thanks for your support. 
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SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

School closes for the summer break at 2.00pm on Tuesday 26 July 2022. It will re-open on Monday 

5 September 2022 at 9:00am.  

Thursday 1 and Friday 2 September are staff training days.  

 

OUTSTANDING MONIES 

Please send in outstanding monies for trips and dinners etc as soon as possible. 

Reminder – please ensure all money (cash and cheques) is in a sealed envelope bearing your child’s 

name and year group, the amount enclosed and what the money is for. 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

A reminder of the dates of activities for the remainder of this school year. 

6  July-   Reports sent home to parents 

12 July -  Opportunity for parents to discuss reports 

18July-   St Anne’s Got Talent 9.00am 

20 July-  Year 6 leavers’ prom 6.00 – 8.00pm 

22 July-  Summer fun time activities pm 

22 July-  Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 9.15am 

25 July-  Awards Assembly 9.05am 

 

 

 

 SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Please remember when preparing for the new school year to ensure that your child’s uniform conforms 

in both type and colour if you choose not to buy from our official suppliers (Kids Stop, Hyde and 

Myclothing Online). PE uniform is red shorts and white T shirt. Children are expected to wear sensible 

school shoes. 

 

CLASS ARRANGEMENTS FOR SEPTEMBER 2022 AND TRANSITION ARRANGEMENTS 

Staffing from September is as follows: 

Reception     Miss E Orme 

Year 1      Miss N Pollitt 

Year 2      Mrs A Mantel/ Miss S Bean 

Year 3      Mrs L Gaskell 

Year 4      Mr C Whaite 

Year 5      Mrs N Moorhouse 

Year 6      Miss M Moss 

 

 

To ensure a smooth transition the children will spend some time in their new classrooms and with their 

new teachers on Friday 8 July.       

 

 
FAREWELL 

Mrs Cope will be leaving us in July to start a new role outside of teaching. We would like to thank her 

for all the contributions she has made to the school. Mrs Cope will be greatly missed by both the staff 

and children and we wish her all the best in her future career! 

 


